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Title and Reason for Report:





Speed Policy Review (Appendix A)





To seek Members' views on the Department of Environment, Transport and the Region's (DETR) Speed Policy Review, which is a discussion paper.





Action Recommended


To agree that the Director of Environment and Transport submits a response on behalf of the Authority, after consultation with the Chair and Vice-Chair of the Committee.�
�
�
Author :  P J Thompson, County Director of Environment and Transport


Sources of further information :  


Contact Point :  M J F Jeanes (ext. 3145)�
�






Introduction





The attached document (Appendix A) is the Executive Summary to the long-awaited DETR consultation on Speed Policy Review.





2.	The Consultation





2.1.	At the back of the consultation is a supplementary paper "Speed Review : Emerging Issues and Some Questions".  There is a series of direct questions under the following headings :-





Achieving appropriate vehicle speeds





Driving style





Changes to limits 	-	urban roads


-	rural roads


-	motorways





Attitudes to speed





Enforcement and Penalties.





2.2.	Members are invited to comment on the discussion paper and to consider the questions.





2.3.	Members' comments and discussion will be used to guide a response which the Director of Environment and Transport will put together and send to the Local Government Association (LGA) and to DETR following consultation with the Chair and Vice-Chair of this Committee.  Responses are needed by 17 September and 30 September respectively.
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